
St. Mary’s 

Catholic Church 
220 West Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 
Office: 731-584-6459 
Fax: 731-707-4100 
 
Services: 
Saturday: 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 10:45 a.m. 
Monday & Friday: 12:00 noon 
Confessions: 
Saturday: 4:00 – 4:30 
Director of Music: 
Pam Warren 
Director of Religious Education: 
Sandy Simpson 
 

Holy Family 

Catholic Mission 
265 Cotham Drive 
Huntingdon, TN 38344 
Facebook: 
Holy Family Catholic Mission 
Mailing Address: 
220 W. Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 
Services: 
Sunday: 8:30 a.m. 
Wed. & Thurs.: 12:00 Noon 
Confessions: 
Sunday: 7:30 – 8:00 a.m. 
Director of Music: 
Dorothy Wood 
 

Contact Information: 
Phone: 731-584-6459 
Fax: 731-707-4100 
Email: 
smchfhcatholic@gmail.com 
Web site: stmaryscamden.org 
 
Rev. Anthony Onyekwe, Pastor 
Deacon Wayne Tedford 
 
Debbie O’Bryant, Office Manager 
Office Hours: M, W, Th, F 
1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Ministry Schedule 

St. Mary's Catholic Church 
Weekend of 9/3/2016 
LECTOR 
Saturday:  Joyce Rushing 
Sunday:  Joyce King 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
Saturday:  
Joyce Rushing & Mary Dashper 
Sunday: Sharon Latendresse, Lois 
Mahoney & Sharon Place 
 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Saturday: Seth & Zeb Masoner 
Sunday: Josh Latendresse 
 
COUNTERS 
Sunday:   
Jeff & Sharon Latendresse 
 
HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC MISSION 
LECTOR:  Ted Brou 
GIFT BEARERS: 
Ramona Loggains & Sissy Munoz 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS: 
Toni Stokes & Karen Pierce 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Wyatt Brooks 

Dates to Remember 

 
First Friday of the Month –  
Exposition of the Blessed Sacra-
ment. September 2, 2016. Please 
sign up for an hour of adoration 
with the Lord. 9:00 – 10:00 a.m., 
10:00 – 11:00 a.m., 11:00 a.m. – 
12 noon. 
 
First Saturday of the Month – 
September 3, 2016. This entails 
Mass, recitation of Scriptural Ro-
sary and adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament. Remember to bring 
water in a container to be 
blessed.  This will be the 1 Year 
Anniversary for celebrating First 
Saturday in Honor of Our Lady of 
Fatima.  We will have coffee, Tea 
and donuts after the 9 AM Mass 
and Rosary.  Come join us and 
Celebrate. 
 

OFFERTORY 
FOR WEEK ENDING 8/28/2016 

 
St. Mary's 
Family Enrollment 118 
Total Families Contributing  34 
Total Regular $ 1,207.00 
 
Holy Family 
Family Enrollment 52 
Total Families Contributing  38 
Total Regular $ 638.00 
 
 

THREE COLLECTIONS 
September 4, 2016 

General Offering 
Capital Campaign 

Louisiana Flood Victims 

SPECIAL COLLECTION 

 

There will be a Special Collec-

tion for the Flood Victims of St. 

George Catholic Church,  Baton 

Rouge, Louisiana, on Saturday 

and Sunday September 3 & 4.  

Please be as generous as you 

can.  Make checks out to St. 

Mary's or Holy Family. In the 

memo section please put St. 

George CC. 

 

If you would like to donate cash, 

put on your name on the enve-

lope and write For: St. George 

CC. 



 MASS INTENTIONS 

Prayer Intentions for the Health and Recovery of our Parish Family... 

“Most loving Heart of Jesus, bring me health in body and spirit that I may serve You with all my strength. Touch gently this life 
which you have created, now and forever. Amen.” 

  St. Mary’s:  Pat Baloga, Barbara Harrison; Barbara Taylor; Barbara 
Krupa; Dolores Mossing, Albert Mireles, Chuck Ward, Jim Simpson, Jack 
Leonard, Karen Johnson, Mercedes Gibbons, Irene Marinak, Walter 
Krupa, Jim Latendresse, Hugh Conrad, Fr. Ed Byrnes, Raul Simoes, Roger 
De Angles, Tom Farrell, Joyce Parker, Bill Richenbach, Dan Ebeling, Allen 
York, Larry King, Mary Brown, Ken Wilkins, Ray Maasen, Brian Gibbs, 
Diane Gibbs, Judy Young, Polly Mitchell. 
 
Holy Family: Garry Korbel,  Bob Simko,  Donna Reindl, Victoria Morris, 
Delores Galloway, Sissy Munoz. 
 
For Our Extended Family:  Robert Vohnoutka, husband of Garry Korbel's 
sister; Donald Wilson, Friends of Betty Gagnon & Barbara Taylor; Family 
of Barbara Taylor; Baby Lachlan Gooch; Rylee Moore, Sharon Reiter's 
extended family; Deacon Tom Bello, Joseph Sturdivant; Della Jungels, 
Carrie Etter’s mother; Dennis Robinson, son of Marilyn Miller; Barbara 
Elizando, daughter of Jeannette & Dennis White Jr. Cuascut brother of 
Evelyn  

Ward; Billy Burkett, Joan Papes’ son;  Dan & Johnny Harris, Father of 
the Harris Children; Matthew Ebeling, Son of Jean Ebeling;  Charles 
Glover; Landry Broussard, granddaughter of Joyce & Larry King; sis-
ters of Betty Gagnon; Angie Beck, mother of Grace Garza; Brenda 
Boodman, friend of Mark Yatsko; Iris Olguin, sister of Evelyn Ward; 
George Gacha & Tom Gacha, family members of the Baloga family. 
 
For those on active duty in the military:  
Joshua Parker, grandson of Willis & Joyce Parker; David Farrell, son of 
Tom & Patty Farrell; Thomas O’Bryant III, son of Thomas & Debbie 
O’Bryant; Josh Jambard, grandson of Anne & Gil Jambard; Jason Krug, 
grandson of Norm & Joan Krug; Jonathan Placido, son-in-law of Hugh 
& Arlene Conrad; Austin Ellis, son of Bob Ellis, Justin Brenner, grand-
son of Brian & Diane Gibbs; Mark Smith, son-in-law of Ken & Trish 
Wilkins; Daniel Stanfill, grandson of Grady & Diana Stanfill; Catrina 
Garza, daughter of Greg & Grace Garza. 

Day Date Church Time For Requested by 

Saturday 8/27/16 St. Mary’s 5:00 PM Tony Krug Norm & Joan Krug 

Sunday 8/28/16 Holy Family 8:30 AM Al & Marie Schreiber+ Norm & Joan Krug 

Sunday 8/28/16 St. Mary’s 10:45 AM Mercedes Gibbons 
Karen Shellooe+ 

Patricia Smothers 
David Baloga 

Monday 8/29/16 St. Mary’s 12 Noon Charles Lomax+ Fran Birckhead 

Tuesday  NO MASS    

Wednesday 8/31/16 Holy Family 12 Noon Charles Lomax+ Esther Lomax+ 

Thursday 9/1/16 Holy Family 12 Noon Charles Lomax+ Esther Lomax+ 

Friday 9/2/16 St. Mary’s 12 Noon Charles Lomax+ Esther Lomax+ 

Saturday 9/3/16 St. Mary’s 9:00 AM Blessed Mother Mary 
Jim & Sandy Simpson 

St Mary’s & Holy Family Parishioners 
50th Golden Wedding Anniversary 

Saturday 9/3/16 St. Mary’s 5:00 PM Frank & Kaye Matter David Baloga 

Sunday 9/4/16 Holy Family 8:30 AM Holy Family Parishioners &  
Families 

 

Sunday 9/4/16 St. Mary’s 10:45 AM Mike & Jane Nichols 
Irene Marinak 

Ray & Beverly Maasen 
Ray & Beverly Maasen 

 



IN OTHER NEWS 

Introductory Centering Prayer retreat –  
by the Benedictine Sisters Retreat Center and Contempla-
tive Outreach Birmingham in Cullman, AL on September 2
-4, 2016. This retreat is designed for those new to Center-
ing Prayer, a form of Christian prayer rooted in the an-
cient Christian contemplative tradition. Contemplative 
prayer can foster a deeper intimacy with Christ through 
the silence and stillness. Private rooms and the ability to 
maintain silence are required. Registration will be from 6-
7 p.m. on Friday, September 2, 2016. The program ends 
after the noon meal on Sunday. The cost for the weekend 
is $245/person for a private room; lodging, meals and 
linens are included. For registration information, please 
contact the Benedictine Sisters Retreat Center at (256) 
734-8302 or by e-mail at retreats@shmon.org. 
 
 

 
Mr. Ray Maasen will be celebrating his 90th Birthday on September 11, 2016.  Everyone is in-
vited to come and celebrate at:  Ebeneezer United Methodist Church, 8863 Old State Route 1, 
New Johnsonville. The party will be from 3 PM - 4 PM.  For more information please contact 
Anita Maasen,Townsend at 731 441-8705.  Thank you! 

St. Mary's Ladies' Guild 
Sunday, September 11: Fellowship Sunday 
 
Sunday, September 18: Ladies' Guild meeting after mass. All ladies are welcome.  
Please join us. 
 

ST. MARY’S NEWS 

Fellowship Sunday will be held after Mass on September 4th.  Wyatt Brooks, Dennis Blackwell & Ramona Loggains will 
be hosting. 
 
Holy Family Bible Study Group resumes studying the Book of Acts on Sunday, September 11, 2016.  Please read Acts 
15-16 and complete the corresponding study questions in session 13 (page 77).   If we remain on schedule, the last 
class (session 20) will be Sunday, November 13. 
 
New members to our Bible Study Group are welcome at any time.  We meet immediately following the 8:30 a.m. Sun-
day mass.  We do not hold class on the first Sunday of the month, Hospitality Sundays. 
 
Next year, the Holy Family Bible Study Group will be studying the Book of Revelation.  We will be using Jeff Cavins study 
set which includes viewing a DVD, reading corresponding Bible chapters and completing the optional study guide.  This 
new class will start up in January 2017.  Deacon Wayne facilitates these sessions which meet immediately following the 
8:30 a.m. Sunday mass, with the exception of the first Sunday of each month (Hospitality Sunday).   
 

HOLY FAMILY NEWS 

Father Anthony pre-
sented to Diana Stanfill 
and Grady Stanfill on 
August 22, a Letter of 
Appreciation for their 
faithful and dedicated 
service to Holy Family 
Mission Church.  Diana 
commented that they 
have served as Parish Council members for at least 17+ 
years!  Thank you Diana and Grady!! 
 
Elections were held on August 22, for the Stanfill re-
placements.  Fr. Anthony is pleased to announce that 
Dennis Blackwell and Mark Wood have accepted the 
nomination to become our newest members.  Welcome 
aboard Dennis and Mark! 



Richard Stokes  9/01 
Brayden Prince  9/07 
Emilie Strawser  9/08 
Ray Maasen                   9/09 
Caroline Trull  9/10 
Layla Harrison  9/12 
James Davenport  9/13 
Dennis Ruhlman  9/14 
Andrea Vargas  9/14 
Brian Gibbs  9/15 
Roger Gibbons  9/19 
Beate Harris  9/19 
Irene Marinak  9/19 
Terry Latendresse 9/21 
Tom O’Bryant    9/21 
Patricia Allen  9/23 
Harold Nunnery  9/23 
Ryan Gladwell  9/25 
David Johnson  9/25 
Jeanette Kozak  9/26 

 

Mr. and Mrs. James Simpson  9/03 
Happy 50th Anniversary Jim and Sandy 

Thank you Volunteers 

 
To be a volunteer, it takes... 
 
Generosity, a willingness to give your time to others 
 
Understanding, because their lives might be very dif-
ferent from your own 
 
Empathy, an ability to put yourself in someone else's 
shoes and feel what they must feel 
 
Compassion, to truly care about making someone 
else's life better 
 
Patience, because the process doesn't always go as 
smoothly as it might 
 
Dedication, to stick with the project and see it 
through 
 
You've shown these qualities and so much more, so 
thank you for all that you do. 
 
 
Retrieved August 8, 2016 from: http://charity.lovetoknow.com/
Volunteer_Appreciation_Poem 
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